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            Circular 18-2023   

  

                                         24  February 2023 

 

 Dear Residents, 

C  

 BISTRO INTRODUCTION OF MEAL PACKAGES: 

 

In an effort to make lunch uptakes more appealing to residents we are introducing a Monthly Meal package 

effective 1 March 2023. 

 

The monthly package will offer a 4.5% discount on ten or more meals taken up in a month 

To Qualify for this package discount you need to select your meals and pre pay them by the 25th of the prior 

month. 

 

You will book them by completing a booking form and pre paying your meal choices at the bistro. 

To facilitate this, we will send out the lunch menu for the entire month by the 20th of each month and take up 

of such packages will need to be booked and pre-paid by the 25th of the month. 

 

You can choose to either have your lunch as a sit down option in the bistro or to bring your own plates to the 

bistro by 10:00 and have your meal dished up for you to collect from 12:00 onwards. 

There is still the option to have your meal packed in a take away container at an additional charge of R10.00 

and have it delivered to your unit. 

 
Attached is the Lunch Menu’s for March 2023.  Should you wish to take up a pacakage you can go and 
book at the Bistro who will have this printed out booking forms available for you to complete and pay for 
your package. 
 

Warm Regards 
 

 
 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 


